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CUMBERLAND
LD 511
I live in Cumberland, and I urge the Transportation Committee to vote in support of 
LD 511. An interim trail from Portland to Auburn would impact me and the many 
skiers in my Nordic club in a hugely positive manner.  This would be a safe place to 
rollerski off of the roads. There are numerous other benefits to all of the residents in 
our area. Please vote “ought to pass.”


